Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Project Update for Mashes Sands and

Shell Point Feasibility Study

February 19, 2008
The Board of County Commissioners of Wakulla County, Florida met for a Workshop on February 19, 2008 at 5:00 p.m., with Chairman Ed Brimner presiding.  Present were George Green, Howard Kessler, and Maxie Lawhon.  Also, present were County Attorney Ron Mowrey, County Administrator Ben Pingree and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

This Workshop provided a project update to the Board by the project engineer Michael Drombrowski from MRD Associates who presented a status of the project, explained funding opportunities and project timeline, and discussed the on-going Local Government Funding Request process. 

This grant funded feasibility study has been ongoing since October, 2005.  A final report will be ready in a month.

This meeting adjourned at 5:43 p.m.

